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Re:  “inner/g corporation,” Department of State Document Number P98000014260

Dear Ms. Poole:

Our law firm represents inner/g corporation (the “Corporation™)

This letter is to confirm our telephone conversation on March 26, 1998, concerning your
correspondence about the Corporation’s name. In your correspondence, you informed us that, although
the Corporation’s Articles had been accepted for filing, the Corporation’s name, “inner/g corporation,”
might be in conflict with the name of a corporation whose name involves the word “Energy.”

However, after consultation with us regarding the potential conflict in the Corporation’s name,
the Corporation’s management has concluded that the Corporation’s name and the name of any
corporation involving the word “energy” are substantially distinguishable. Accordingly, the
Corporation’s management does not wish to change the Corporation’s name, and we will decline to file

an amendment to do so, as you suggested in your letter.

If you have any additional questions, or would like any additional information, please feel free
to contact me at the above address or telephone.

Thank you for your assistance.

Singerely,

George oldef
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